
Chesapeake Terrace Elementary 

2112 Lodge Farm Road, Baltimore, MD 21219 

443-809-7505 

OCTOBER FIRST GRADE 

NEWSLETTER 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Classroom Reminders 
• Students have homework each night, Monday through 

Thursday.  

• Please return homework notebooks each Friday. 

• All decodable books and sight words should be stored in 

the Homework Bag. 

• Students should not bring any toys to school. This includes 

fidgets, Pokemon cards, and any other items from home. 

• Be sure to check the weather each day, so that your child is 

prepared for outside recess. 

 
Virtue of the Month 

Responsibility- doing the things you are 

supposed to do, making good choices, and 

accepting the results of your actions 

Practice at Home 

List all the responsibilities that are required to 

make dinner. Have each person in the house 

take responsibility over one of the tasks.   

Mrs. Currier          ccurrier@bcps.org                                       Ms. Raynor      eraynor2@bcps.org  

Mrs. Martino        smartino@bcps.org                                         

 

Shout Outs 

Paw Pride: 

William S.     Finley Mae D.       

William S.   Annabelle V.   Abigail C. 

Brent W.   Kinsley D.   A.J. F.    

Oliviana T.   Elijah J.   Violet A. 

Michael B.   Clara D.   Jason P. 

Birthdays 

Ryan R. 10/4 

Cole W. 10/6        

Nathan H. 10/8 

 A.J. F. 10/14  

Cooper W. 10/24 

Harper T. 10/26 

Michael B. 10/30 Genre and Culture Focus of the Month 

Mysteries and Bully Prevention Month 
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